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From: louie <louis1(@sonic.net>

Sent: Monday, April 12,2010 4:15 PM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject:

| was pleased to see you held a hearing on March 25, 2010 regarding position limits
on gold and silver. As a small time investor, | feel it is mandatory on your part to
reduce position limits on precious metals. I've read numerous articles over the years
on precious metals and perhaps a reduction around 1500 to 20000 would be
appropriate. The concentration of metals by the big boys has really screwed up the
free market in metals, particularly for small investors such as myself. After reading
the minutes of your meeting on March 25th, | am confident you will arrive at a just
conclusion on metals.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to express my thoughts on this matter.
Louis Dentici

7049 Eleanor Road

Oakdale, Ca 95361



